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The Seneca Soundwaves Chapter of Sweet Adelines, an 18 member chorus located in the beautiful 

Finger Lakes region of Upstate New York is in search of our next Director.  Our chorus consists of 

members from around the Finger Lakes area including Ontario, Monroe, Livingston, Yates and Wayne 

counties.  We’re an energetic, hardworking and fun group of women of all ages who enjoy singing in the 

barbershop style. We’re celebrating over 20 years of actively sharing our unique harmony at community 

events and celebrations, seasonal festivals, holiday shows and greetings of every kind, bringing musical 

joy to nursing homes and hospitals and presenting annual shows. 

Seneca Soundwaves has been the proud recipient of the Most Improved Chorus award twice and also a 

3rd place Small Chorus award at past regional competitions.  Our chorus has also been awarded the NYS 

Council of the Arts Decentralization Grant on numerous occasions. 

The goal of our chorus is for growth, both musical and membership. To help us achieve that goal we’re 

seeking someone who: 

has musical knowledge (familiarity with barbershop harmony is a plus, but not a requirement  

is organized 

is a good leader and communicator 

recognizes and agrees with the importance of education 

has a good sense of humor 

 

The director is responsible for planning and implementing the musical program of the chorus with the 

assistance of a music team selected by the director.  The director will also be responsible for developing 

and leading the musical and artistic performance of the chorus. 

 

If you or someone you know is qualified and would like further information please email us at 

senecasoundwaves@gmail.com or call JoAnn at (585)412-6428. 
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